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• Good evening. My name is Chris Murphy. My family and I have

been residents of Irvine and Orange County since 1979. I

graduated from University High School and UCI and my children

recently graduated from University High School as well.

• I have been an avid outdoor hiker, biker, and nature advocate all

my life.

• I am extremely grateful for the open space and natural habitats

that have been preserved for my and future generations to enjoy

in Orange County and appreciate the work that the Supervisors

and the Trails Sub-committee are doing to make these wonderful

natural resources available for the public while preserving the

habitat.

• I'm speaking tonight as an avid conservationist and mountain

biker. When I was younger, I could ride a mountain bike

anywhere. Unfortunately, due to time, some of those

opportunities have become harder. Fortunately, due to recent

advances in technology, there are opportunities for people like

me to still enjoy the open spaces on a mountain bike, with the

help of pedal augmentation, specifically, a Class 1 (pedal assist

__ or augmentation} electric mountain bike. These bikes are th_e ___ _ 

same as normal mountain bikes, just a little help to go uphill. 

• I have done some preliminary research and found that the

regulatory framework for Class 1 electric mountain bikes in

Orange County lumps all electric bikes, even those that are self­

propelled, or with a throttle (Class 2 and 3), in with bikes that
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